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Google classroom is our new Learning Platform! On here, we are able to set work for the 
children to complete whilst at home. 

  

We will be issuing the children with their own logins and passwords. Logins will be sent 
through MarvellousME, if you do not have access to this then please send an email to the 
address below and I will send your login details via email. Once logged in you will need to 
accept the class request. From here, you will have access to all of the work that has been 
set.  

 

Guides have been put together for you to look through to help you to navigate the site. 
These can be found on the school website. 

 

We will be issuing work on here from Monday 20th April. We can track those children that 
are completing work and can provide invaluable feedback and support.  

 

We are looking forward to our new venture of online-based learning! If you have, any 
questions then please email googleclassroom@woodlands.walsall.sch.uk. 

 

Hope you are all keeping safe! 

 

Miss S Harvey 
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